
 

Telephone Numbers 

 Mgr McCanny   028 777 29759    
 Fr Baker      028 777 64409 (new number) 
 Parish Office   028 777 62522 (Monday - Friday:  9.00 am - 1.00 pm) 
      Email: parishoflimavady@btinternet.com  
     Website:  www.limavadyparish.org 
     Facebook: facebook.com/limparish 
 

BULLETIN NOTICES  The bulletin will only be printed every 2 weeks for the next few weeks.  To arrange 
Anniversaries, Month’s Mind Masses or First Anniversary Masses, please telephone the Parish Office: 777 62522 
(9am - 1pm) and for other notices email: parishoflimavady@btinternet.com before a Wednesday at 1.00 pm.  The next 
bulletin will be Saturday/Sunday 20/21 June. 

PRAY  This is an occasion for all of us - especially in families - to pray more intensely for each other and especially for 
those who have succumbed to the illness.  We should pray also for those at the frontlines - especially doctors, nurses 
and medical staff and other carers, including clergy - that the Lord will protect them as they place their own wellbeing at 
risk in the service of all. 

THE DERRY DIOCESAN CATECHETICAL CENTRE  working in Partnership with St Mary’s University, 
Twickenham, offers the Masters in Catholic School Leadership.  This is a post graduate degree dedicated to the           
professional development and spiritual formation of Catholic school leaders.  It is a great opportunity for those currently 
in leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest in, leadership roles within the Catholic School system.  
The next intake will be Autumn 2020.  If you require any further information, please contact the Derry Diocesan             
Catechetical Centre on 028 71 264087 or email tferry@derrydiocese.org. 

NOVENA TO THE SACRED HEART 
NOVENA PRAYER 

 
Lord Jesus, you have said, ‘Ask and you shall receive, 

Seek and you shall find, 
Knock and it shall be opened unto you’. 

I come to you in faith and trust,  
in love and hope. 

Let me know your closeness to me, 
and your care of me and for all who are dear to me. 

My intention for this Novena is dear to me  
and I know that what is important to me is important to you. 

Hear my prayer (mention your intention); 
Grant what I ask, and may I always trust that in all that happens in life, 

You will be close to me as my friend, 
Guide and saviour.   

And so, Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I place all my trust in you. 

COMMUNITY CONNECT  is a new national initiative to support pregnant women and new mothers in a practical 
and tangible way.  This initiative is supported by the Pro Life Campaign, arising out of a clear desire expressed by pro 
life supporters to help women and babies in need. 
Many women experiencing unexpected pregnancies struggle with the nagging questions:  how will I provide for my 
baby?  Community Connect has a very precise mission.  It is not a counselling service, but operates as a practical           
support hub where parents in need can access items like nappies and wipes, as well as pre-loved items such as                
babygros, outfits, blankets, buggies and other practical aids.   
Leaflets are available in the porch of St Mary’s Church.  More information is available  on www.communityconnect.ie. 
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LITURGICAL PROGRAMME FOR WEEK BEGINNING 8 JUNE 2020 
 
Monday  -  Friday  10 am    Rosary 
8 June       12 June    Spiritual Reading  
     
     6 pm    Mass 
  
Saturday 13 June    10 am  Rosary 
      Spiritual Reading 
 
       6 pm  Vigil Mass - Corpus Christi 
 
Sunday 14 June     10 am  Rosary 
       Spiritual Reading 
         
        11 am  Mass - Corpus Christi 
 
        3 pm - 6 pm Exposition of Blessed Sacrament in Christ the King 
      during which Communion will be distributed between 
      5 pm - 6 pm 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

LITURGICAL PROGRAMME FOR WEEK BEGINNING 15 JUNE 2020 
 
Monday  -   Wednesday   10 am    Rosary 
15 June        17 June    Spiritual Reading 
 
       6 pm     Mass 
 
Thursday -  Saturday     10 am  Rosary 
18 June       20 June     Novena to Sacred heart 
 
Saturday 20 June      6 pm   Vigil Mass - 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Sunday 21 June         10 am   Rosary 
        Novena to Sacred Heart 
 
        11 am   Mass - 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
        3 pm - 6 pm   Exposition of Blessed Sacrament in Christ the King  
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

BAPTISMS 
If anyone wishes to arrange a Baptism, please contact Janet at the Parish Office.   

Tel: 028 777 62522 between 9.00 am - 1.00 pm.    
For those who had already arranged a baptism and it had to be postponed,  

one of the priests will be in contact with you soon. 



Baptisms 
We welcome into the parish community through the Sacrament of Baptism: 

Clay Gerard Gregory Woods 

 Deaths 
We extend our sympathy to the family and friends of 
James Boucher, 124 Meadowvale Park, Limavady 

Baby Caiden McGee, 17 Cullycapple Road, Aghadowey, Coleraine 
who died recently 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 

WEEKLY COLLECTION   
Sunday 24 May  Town      £3,335.00   Ballykelly £660.00 
Sunday 31 May Town  £3,350.00  Ballykelly £270.00  

Anniversaries 
Johnny Mullan, John McAtamney, Rose Logue, John McLaughlin, Elizabeth Smyth, Nellie McErlean,  
Patrick Boyd, Anthony Mullan, Margaret Barella, Tony McGoldrick, William McDevitt, Kathleen O’Kane, 
Pat Owens, Ann Mayell, Mona Mitchell, Jean Holmes, Kathleen Boyd, Denis Harkin, Lena & Eddie Kealey, 
Maureen O’Doherty, Howard & Martha Williams, Denis Patrick McIntyre, Denis McIntyre, Kevin Kelly 

First Anniversary Mass 
The First Anniversary Mass for Kevin Kelly will be celebrated on 

Sunday 14 June at 11.00 am streamed live on You Tube. 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS on Friday 5 June at 6.00 pm streamed live on You Tube. 

WEEKLY ENVELOPE COLLECTION 
Envelopes can be returned at the following places: 

 The office at Christ the King 

 St Mary’s Church 

 Mgr McCanny’s House 

 Parochial House - St Finlough’s 
If you wish to set up a Standing Order, please contact the parish office - 028 777 62522 between 9 am - 1 pm.              
Remember to write your name on the Standing Order Form. 
Once again many thanks for your patience, kindness and generosity. 

PARISH ENVELOPES  If anyone has not already collected their Parish Envelopes, they can collect them from the 
porch in St Mary’s Church. 

TROCAIRE  Every year Trocaire asks for your help during Lent to fund lifesaving programmes around the world.  
This year, of course, it was not possible to return Trocaire boxes through schools or parishes in the usual way.  This is 
the worst possible timing coming just as the world’s poorest people need us most.  Therefore, Trocaire are appealing to 
you to return your Lenten donation.  Simply count or estimate what is in your box and donate in the  following ways: 
1. Online at www.trocaire.org 
2. By phone: 0800 912 1200 
3. Online banking, directly to Trocaire.  Bank details:   Sorting Code: 93.80.92  Account No: 88227020 
4. By post to Trocaire, 10 King Street, Belfast, BT1 6AD 
5. Trocaire boxes can be left in St Mary’s Church in the usual way 
The contents of each and every Trocaire box, no matter how small, come together to make a significant difference.  
This virus knows no borders, but neither does our compassion. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER ST VINCENT DE PAUL RED BOX   Helpline No:  07512360388 

PARISH DRAW -  MAY WINNERS 
£1,000  Theresa Cutmore, c/o S McDaid 
£100  Robin Mullan, c/o A Ferris 
£100  Betty Boyd, c/o G Vowles 
£100  Kevin Brolly, c/o K Brolly 
£100  Julie Kane, c/o A O’Kane 
£100  Albert Rankin, c/o Mgr McCanny 
Collector’s Prize       Julia Toner 
The next draw will take place on Monday 29 June at 8 pm in St Mary’s School. Collection from 6 - 8 pm in St Mary’s 
School. Social distancing will apply.  Prize winners will receive cheques by post.  

ST VINCENT DE PAUL As we have no weekend Masses and therefore no collections, please use the Famine Box 
at the back of St Mary’s Church to make donations to SVP. Thank you once again for your continued support. 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
There is no official format for making a Spiritual Communion.  This is a suggested prayer that may help 
those who hunger to receive the Lord spiritually especially at this time: 

“My Jesus, I believe that you desire to make your home within me 
 and that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament of the altar.   
I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you in my soul.   

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally,  
come spiritually into my heart.  

I embrace your love as if you were already there,  
and I unite myself wholly to you.   

Never permit me to be separated from you.    Amen.” 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CEMETERY SUNDAY  If because of the Coronavirus, we are not able to hold the services for the dead in each of 
the cemeteries in June, be assured that they will be held later in the summer. 

HOLY FAMILY PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP  will be live streamed on the first Tuesday of every month 
while social distancing remains in place. 

THE MESSENGER  Messenger Publications are now offering a free online copy of the June edition  To access the 
June edition, visit: https://issuu.com/messengerpublications/docs/messenger_june_v11.3_low_res.  If you have any 
difficulty accessing the link or if you have any further queries please email c.henry@messenger.ie.   

THE NET  The June edition of the Net will not be printed, due to the Covid-19 restrictions, but it is available now 
online on the diocesan website, www.derrydiocese.org.  It will be printed again when the restrictions are lifted. 

ONLINE YOUTH COURSE SUNDAYS 7 pm  Calling all young people 15 - 18 years from Derry Diocese, we 
are hosting an online meeting/course for 8 weeks starting on 31 May at 7 pm.  We will have some craic, play some 
games and quizzes but we will also explore some big questions about our faith with the help of a programme called 
Alpha.  Alpha Youth explores the Christian Faith and answers some pretty big questions. Each week as part of the 
meeting we will watch a video and have a discussion afterwards.  If you would like to take part please fill in this form 
to sign up:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=47jA8LqhK0yfu99gAi-
PoLejlPo8zFHo0nmSk9xwL5URDVVRE9WTkExUFROSktOV1NTSzJTNFY2Ti4u 
If you want more information please email lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org or yvonne.rooney@derrydiocese.org. 

ACTION ON HEARING LOSS  Are you isolated at home?  Do you need support with hearing loss.  Please         
contact: 028 9023 9619, information.nireland@hearingloss.org.uk.  SMS 07587 130 502.  For contact details for each 
service, visit www.actiononhearingloss.org.uk/northernireland. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=47jA8LqhK0yfu99gAi-GPoLejlPo8zFHo0nmSk9xwL5URDVVRE9WTkExUFROSktOV1NTSzJTNFY2Ti4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=47jA8LqhK0yfu99gAi-GPoLejlPo8zFHo0nmSk9xwL5URDVVRE9WTkExUFROSktOV1NTSzJTNFY2Ti4u

